
McLouth Unified Schools
Opt Out Form

Dear Parent/Guardian:

We are pleased to let you know that you are now able to opt out for all waivers at once for the
2022-2023 school year.

You can opt out for the following:

Photo Opt Out – Grades PK-12th

I do NOT want my child to be interviewed, recorded, photographed or videotaped for use
in the district publications, the district website or the district Facebook page
I do NOT want the news media to interview, record, photograph or videotape my child for
a story in the newspaper, radio or TV or internet website.

Vision Screening – Grades PK-12th
Basic vision screening is offered in the following manner:

● Annually for children with disabilities aged three through five years who are
participating in IDEA part B programs;

● At least once each school year for students enrolled in kindergarten and each of the
grades one through three, five, seven, and ten in a school district or an accredited
nonpublic school; and

● Within the first year of admission for any student enrolled in a school district or an
accredited nonpublic school.
SB 62 (New for Spring 2022) designates that Auto-refractors (spot screeners) should only be
used on students 5 years and younger and those students who cannot be screened with an
eye chart.

I do not want my student to participate in the school wide vision screening

Dental Screening - Grades PK-12
Dental screenings are provided by Healthy Futures.Screening only pertains to the tooth
count is done in October.

I do not want my student to participate in the school wide dental screening

Hearing Screening - Grades PK-12
Hearing screenings are provided by Keystone.  The screening schedule is as follows: Fall-
PRE-k, Kindergarten not at roundup, 1st grade, 2nd grade, new and rechecks. In the
Spring- 4th, 7th, 10th and high frequency risks.

I do not want my student to participate in the school wide hearing screening

Please see the back for 4th, 5th and 7th Grade just around the corner & health class.



Just around the corner – 4th Graders only
Our 4th grade classes are about to learn an important lesson about basic hygiene and
reproductive system education. The students will be receiving an informational packet. This
education program is called “Just Around the Corner” and is based on national research
and consultation with school nurses, health educators, parents and medical professionals.
We will provide information to the students in the fall.

I do not want my student to participate in the 4th grade “Just Around the Corner” class.

Just around the corner video – 5th Graders only
Our class is about to begin an important lesson on the beginning stages of puberty, which
many 5th graders are beginning to experience. These students receive an informational
packet and watch a video, Just Around the Corner program helps both boys and girls
understand the following:
• Physical and emotional changes they experience during puberty, and acknowledge that
these changes are a normal part of growth and development.
• Physiology of their bodies and correct terminology for parts of the reproductive system. In
addition, the program will help girls understand the menstrual cycle, what to expect during a
period, and how to manage periods while continuing with normal activities. This free
education program is based on national research and consultation with school nurses,
health educators, parents and medical professionals. We will provide information to the
students in the fall.

I do not want my student to participate in the 5th grade - “Just Around the Corner” class.

Health – 7th Graders only

7th Grade Curriculum is done by the health teacher for the boys and the school nurse for
the girls. The reproductive content is reviewed in January. Please contact the secondary
principal, Vicki Enyart enyartv@mclouth.org or 913-796-6122 with any questions or
concerns.

I do not want my student to participate in the 7th grade - “Health” class.

Student Full Name: ____________________________

Grade:_________

Parent Name: _________________________________

Parent Signature: ______________________________

We hope this makes the process easier for you. Should you have any questions, please contact
your school office.

mailto:enyartv@mclouth.org

